
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
We are a Reconciling Congregation! 

 
Connecting with others through Mission, Music and Ministry! 

 
REMINDER: 
We have 4 hearing-enhancing devices that can be used for those that need them.  Please ask in the sound booth 
for help with these. 
 
The parlor is open to hear the worship service every Sunday. 
 
There are large print bulletins, hymnals and supplements in the back of the sanctuary on the table.   You are 
welcome to use them during the service and then return the hymnals to the table after the service. 
 
 

CONFIRMATION  SUNDAY 
PENTECOST SUNDAY 

 
May 19, 2024  10:00 a.m. 

 
GATHERING 

 
PRELUDE    Hallelujah 
  Ruby Isaac and Izzy Janke 
 
WELCOME  
 
*PEACE 
Leader: May the peace of the Holy Spirit be with you. 
People: And also with you! 
 
*PRAYER ON PENTECOST DAY (unison) 

 Most Holy God, we await the touch of your Spirit with eagerness.  We ask that 
you enter the lives of each one of us today, refreshing and renewing and healing us with the 
power of your loving Spirit, that we may live with purpose and enthusiasm and courage after 
the manner of Jesus, who was truly whole.  Amen. 
 
*HYMN Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty 64  
 
 
 



TIME FOR YOUNG CHRISTIANS  Beth Peterson 
(sung as the children come forward and leave for Sunday school) 

Response  Halle, Halle, Halleluja 2026 (small black book) 
(Children Pre-K-K in room 10c, may leave to go to Sunday school.) 

 
PROCLAMATION OF THE WORD 

 
NEW TESTAMENT Acts 2:1-21 (Pew Bible p. 1692) 

 
ANTHEM Witness Bolks      
 
*GOSPEL John 16:5-16  (Pew Bible p. 1678) 
Leader: The word of God for the people of God. 
People: Thanks be to God. 
 
*HYMN  You Are My All in All 3040 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CONFIRMATION STUDENTS (unison) 
 Lord, you send out your Spirit to touch the hearts of all people, so that they may 
believe in you and in Jesus whom you sent.  Look kindly on us and the candidate for 
confirmation as we listen to your voice.  Open our hearts to your Spirit and bring to 
fulfilment the good work that you have begun in us.  As we prepare the students for 
confirmation, make each of us an instrument of your love.  Teach us to appreciate what is 
holy in others, and to be patient with what we do not understand.  Deepen our faith in the 
gospel and help us to pass it on by our example.  We pray that you will continue to guide us 
and sustain us.  Through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 
 
WITNESS TO FAITH                   Anna Parry 
 
SERVICE OF CONFIRMATION  (see insert) 
 
MUSIC     Arioso J. S. Bach 
  Ryan Granzow, cello 
  
  RESPONSE TO THE WORD 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE 

Prayer cards are available in the pews.  If you have a special prayer request,  
please write it on the card and place it in the offering baskets at the exits. 

The Lord’s Prayer (unison) 

 Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name, thy kingdom come, thy will be done on 
earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and forgive us our trespasses as we forgive those who 
trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil, for thine is the kingdom, and the 
power and the glory forever.  Amen. 

 
*HYMN Spirit, Spirit of Gentleness 2120       

 
 



SENDING FORTH 
  
COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
OFFERING OUR THANKS AND OURSELVES 

All loose coins and singles in the offering plates will go to UMCOR-Middle East. 

 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE Sortie in D Franck      
 
*congregation is invited to stand if it is comfortable to do so 

 
USHER:  Steve Ellis 
ACOLYTE:  Edie Cummings 
LAY READERS:  Claire and Edie Cummings 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
Everyone is invited to join us in the social hall to welcome Anna Parry to our church family 

and enjoy the fellowship provided by the Fellowship Committee. 
 

We follow the United Methodist Safe Sanctuaries guidelines as part of our child protection policy. 
 

COMMUNITY LIFE AND MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 
 
THE FLOWER ARRANGEMENT  
is given by Alison and Rob Parry in celebration of Anna’s Confirmation. 
 
GRADUATING 8TH GRADERS, HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS, COLLEGE AND TRADE SCHOOL GRADUATES - 
Please notify the church office no later than tomorrow with your details - names, school, dates, college attending, 
degrees, and we will publish your good news in the June Visitor. 
 
CLASSICAL MUSIC CONCERT 
benefitting The Debra Gelfand Children’s Foundation will be held in our sanctuary on Friday, May 31 at 4:30 p.m.  
Glenbrook South musicians Hayden Hogue and Marie Ku will perform.  Donations welcome! 
 
NILSON SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS DUE JUNE 1st! 
Now is your chance to apply for the yearly Nilson $1,000 Scholarship Award.  It is for any GUMC member who will 
be enrolled in the fall of 2023 as a full time student in a 4-year college or university.  Your entry for this award 
should consist of a short essay highlighting your accomplishments and activities, your higher education plans and 
future career and personal interests.  Also, please include a brief explanation as to how this award would benefit 
you.  Entries must be submitted to the church office in a sealed envelope no later than June 1 marked 
“Scholarship”. 
 
COME JOIN US ON SATURDAY, JUNE 1 FOR OUR OUTSIDE CLEAN UP DAY! 
We welcome all your help to cut down, trim back, rake up and overall make our grounds as beautiful as they can 
be.  All of our Trustees will be here to guide us in the jobs to be done.   Many hands make light work.   We will be 
working from 8 am until noon!  Please bring the tools you are most comfortable using. 
 
APARTMENTS NEEDED 
Apartment(s) needed by World Relief for new immigrants, preferably in Evanston, north Chicago area, or 
anywhere close to public transportation.  World Relief does the renting and is responsible.  If you know of anyone 
who may have an apartment for rent, please contact:  Joel Duncan, Church Mobilizer, World Relief Chicagoland, 
chicagoland.worldrelief.org, mobile:  773-681-8569. 



COLLECTIONS FOR MIDWEST MISSION DIST. CENTER 
See listing in the May Visitor for items (sizes are specific) being collected for 3rd World Countries, everything from 
pencils to sewing machines and tools.  They have patterns of children’s things to sew, crochet or knit.  See their 
website for lists and patterns.   https://www.midwestmission.org, or contact Ethel Doyle at 847-975-0361.  We 
collect all year, but will be making a delivery June 16 at Conference.  Mark your items, MMDC, and put in a 
collection bin. 
 
OUR CHURCH WILL BE HOSTING THE FAREWELL SERVICE FOR OUR D.S. BRITTANY ISAAC ON JUNE 2! 
Please join us as we say farewell to Rev. Brittany Isaac as she leaves that position to become the Senior Pastor of 
Arlington Heights UMC.  The service will begin in our sanctuary at 3 p.m. with a reception to follow in our social 
hall. 
 
OUR NEXT BOOK CLUB WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, JUNE 4TH! 
We will be discussing “The Stranger in the Woods - The Extraordinary Story of the Last True Hermit” by Michael 
Finkel at 7 p.m. in the parlor.   This is the true story of a man who survives in the woods for nearly thirty years 
without human contact.  Everyone is invited to join us. 
 
LOOSE COINS AND SINGLES IN THE OFFERING PLATES WILL GO TO UMCOR-MIDDLE EAST 
If you choose to give more, please write on your check’s memo line:  UMCOR-Advance #10837A.  You can also click 
the QR Code above and choose the “Loose Coins” tab. 

 
CONTACTLESS DONATIONS 

Use your smartphone camera or QR reader app to quickly and safely make your donation to 
GUMC.  With one quick scan, you can send in a one-time donation or schedule recurring 
donations.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 

 
THIS WEEK: May 19 - May 26, 2024 
Today: 11 am Confirmation Fellowship, social hall 
 11:15 am Nominating Committee, pastor’s office 
Monday:       June Visitor article deadline 
 7 pm Finance Committee via Zoom 
Tuesday: 10 am Staff meeting, pastor’s office 
Wednesday: 10 am Adult Study, choir room  
 7 pm Sanctuary Choir rehearsal, choir room 
Thursday:     Mail June Visitor      
Saturday: 9 am Yoga, parlor 
Next Sunday:               
 10 am Worship and Sunday school 
 11 am Fellowship, social hall 
 
STAFF: 
Rev. Dr. Eun-Hye Choi, Senior Pastor, email:  echoi@glenviewumc.org 
Cindy Applebee, Director of Music, email: capplebee@glenviewumc.org 
Beth and Greg Peterson, Directors of Children, Family and Youth Ministries, email: petersons@glenviewumc.org 
Susanne Rudolph and Robin Woitesek, Sunday school, email: sundayschool@glenviewumc.org 
Michel Agriopoulos, Facilities Manager, email:  m.agriopoulos@comcast.net 
Joanne Richter, Lay Leader 
Doris Stengl, Administrative Assistant, email:  office@glenviewumc.org 
Janet Ferrone, Director of Communications, email:  jferrone@glenviewumc.org 
Office, email:  office@glenviewumc.org - 847-729-1015 - Office Hours:  Mon - Thurs 10 am - 2 pm 
 

Glenview United Methodist Church, 727 Harlem Avenue • Glenview, IL  60025-4278 
847-729-1015• www.glenviewumc.org   

https://www.midwestmission.org/
http://www.glenviewumc.org/

